

Special Bulletin

March 23, 2022

Donations to Assist Ukraine and its Refugees

Medical supplies and equipment urgently needed; see how you can help

As we continue to see the horror of the war in Ukraine, many of you have reached out asking how you can provide assistance. We shared some information earlier this month about how you can help and wanted to provide some additional details about assistance efforts.

The U.S. Ukraine Foundation is a 30-year-old organization that supports the people of Ukraine in their quest for freedom, democracy, a free-market economy and human rights. The U.S. Ukraine Foundation has established a <u>fund</u> to provide financial support for humanitarian efforts, including covering the costs of sending medical supplies to Ukraine. The fund also supports refugees through the Kyiv Rotary Refugee Initiative. The AHA has made a donation to the U.S. Ukraine Foundation to support its critical humanitarian and refugee assistance.

In addition, the U.S. Ukraine Foundation is coordinating the distribution of donated medical supplies through its operation "Ukraine AirLIFT." If you are interested in donating medical supplies, please contact the <u>AFYA Foundation</u>, which is partnering with the U.S. Ukraine Foundation on this effort. Please see the lists of <u>supplies</u> and <u>medicines</u> that are urgently needed for hospitals in Ukraine.

The U.S. Ukraine Foundation has a <u>list</u> of other charitable organizations including the UN Refugee Agency and Voices for Children, along with other organizations that are assisting the citizens and refugees of Ukraine. For more information, please contact Nadia McConnell, president of the U.S. Ukraine Foundation, at <u>nadia@usukraine.org</u> or 202-468-6614.

FURTHER QUESTIONS

If you have questions, please contact AHA at 800-424-4301.